
Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

HOUSING AFFORDABILITY AND APPROPRIATE POLICY
Meeting: Finance and Governance Committee Meeting date: 15 September 2020 

Raised by: Alderman Behrakis 

Question: 
Could the General Manager please advise if the Council has considered and/or 
adopted policies in relation to homelessness and/or housing affordability prior to 
2019? 

Response: 
The Council at its meeting on 22 February 2016 endorsed the Housing and 
Homelessness Strategy 2016-2019 (copy attached).  This strategy provides the City 
of Hobart with a framework for the organisation to make informed and strategically 
beneficial decisions in relation to housing and homelessness. 

This strategy is currently under review with a memorandum providing an update on 
the review process to be included on the Community Culture and Events Committee 
agenda for 29 October 2020. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Tim Short 
DEPUTY GENERAL MANAGER 

Date: 13 October 2020 
File Reference: F20/102998; 13-1-10 
 

Attachment A: City of Hobart Housing and Homelessness Strategy 2016-19  
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